
 
 
 

 
 

KESTEVEN AND GRANTHAM GIRLS' SCHOOL 
JUDGED AS OUTSTANDING BY OFSTED 

 

Required for January 2024  
 

Head of English Faculty 
(TLR1B £10,612) 

 
We are seeking to appoint an innovative and inspirational teacher to lead our English Faculty. KGGS is an 
oversubscribed and successful selective girls’ grammar school, which consistently achieves high academic standards, 
both in attainment and progress. The English Faculty currently consists of ten well-qualified and skilful practitioners 
who deliver both English Language and English Literature to GCSE and A level standard.   
 
The successful candidate will be a well-qualified teacher of English, with a proven track record of leading a team.  
Experience of teaching both English Language and Literature at GCSE is essential alongside the delivery of either 
Language or Literature at A-level.  A willingness to contribute to the wider life of our school community will also be 
key.   
 
Our students are enthusiastic and highly motivated, whilst our ethos is supportive in ensuring they are happy, 
appropriately challenged, enjoy their learning, and achieve well.  
 
If you feel that you can inspire, challenge and achieve at KGGS then we would be delighted to hear from you.  
Prospective candidates are invited to explore our school and meet key staff whilst applications from leaders in either 
selective or non-selective environments are welcome.  

 
Closing date for applications: noon on Monday 25th September 

 
Please note that KGGS reserves the right to interview and make an appointment prior to the closing date. 
 
Application forms and further information can be downloaded from our school website.  Please return your 
application form and supporting letter (no more than 2 sides of A4) to:  

 
Elizabeth Dixon PA to the Headteacher 

Kesteven and Grantham Girls’ School, Sandon Road, Grantham, Lincolnshire NG31 9AU 
Telephone:  01476 563017 Ext 172 

 E-mail: staffedixon@kggs.org 
Website:  www.kggs.org 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children consequently an 
enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service Check (DBS) will be required. 
 
All applicants are invited to complete the Diversity and Equal Opportunity Monitoring Form on our website, which 
should be returned to staffedixon@kggs.org   This form is anonymous and is not part of the selection / interview 
process.  

http://www.kggs.org/
mailto:staffedixon@kggs.org

